When It Was Dark And Other Collected Works
By Guy
When somebody should go to the book stores, search establishment by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we give the book
compilations in this website. It will very ease you to see guide when it was
dark and other collected works by guy as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be every best place within net connections. If you ambition to download and
install the when it was dark and other collected works by guy, it is enormously
simple then, back currently we extend the associate to purchase and make
bargains to download and install when it was dark and other collected works by
guy therefore simple!
Dark Bites Sherrilyn Kenyon 2014-01-21 For years, fans have been clamoring for
an all-in-one collection of #1 bestselling author Sherrilyn Kenyon's novellas.
At their enthusiastic behest, we have delivered this brand-new short story
collection, Dark Bites, including stories previously exclusive to Sherrilyn's
website, as well as an all-new, never-before seen Dark-Hunter story! Sherrilyn
Kenyon takes readers from the Dark-Hunters to the demigods, from Dream-Hunters
to demons, and everything in between. Dangerous and exciting, each story is one
thrill ride after the next, proving time and again how Sherrilyn has captivated
millions of readers worldwide Now, readers are invited to go deep into Kenyon's
rich and imaginative world and experience the heart-racing moments that never
stop coming!
Whispers in the Dark Donald McLeod 2016-09-09 Whispers In The Dark The poems in
this collection come from a writer with an unique background and wildly
improbable perspective. His life-long experience as a professional gorilla
actor (Trading Places, American Tourister Gorilla), mime/butoh artist and
founder of America's oldest Living Statue company, has given him both the time
and inspiration to view and write about the world from a rare vantage point.
His worldly travels and bizarre adventures have provided him with a trove of
lush material, which has found its way into many of these poems. Although most
of the poems in this collection are longer works, he has included four extended
haiku sequences. McLeod is an award-winning haiku poet and zen practitioner.
His first collection, Small Town, Big City was selected as one of best haiku
books of 1987. He is currently finishing up his autobiography called Gorilla
Tales, which is a humorous look back at his experiences in a state-of-the-art
gorilla suit. His experimental novel, called Leaping With Your Legs Locked will
be forth-coming from Stone Buddha Books. He has been a featured guest on
numerous television shows, including The Today Show, Regis & Kathie Lee, Good
Morning LA and Entertainment Tonight. McLeod is equally adept at writing about
lost love, intellectual drinking sessions, circus side-show attractions, femine
sensuality, beloved pets, metaphysical considerations, wine tasting, book
critics, bookstores, death - and surreal looks at subjects as diverse as Jane
Fonda's workout, poetry competitions and student art films. He writes with both
humorous irony, acute sensual awareness and a keen understanding of the foibles
of our human condition. If you enjoy the work of Billy Collins and David
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Sadarius, we think you'll want to add Donald McLeod to that short list. The
poems in this collection span from 1987 to 2016. Donald was born in Edmonton,
Alberta, Canada, grew up on a small farm in California's Mendocino County and
currently lives in Los Angeles with his cat Benny and a personal library of
over 2000 books.
BRAM STOKER Ultimate Collection: 50+ Horror Novels, Dark Fantasy Stories & True
Crime Tales Bram Stoker 2018-04-24 This meticulously edited Bram Stoker
collection includes his masterpiece Dracula, other gothic and dark fantasy
novels, as well as horror stories and supernatural tales. Contents: Novels:
Dracula The Snake's Pass The Watter's Mou' The Mystery of the Sea The Jewel of
Seven Stars The Man (The Gates of Life) The Lady of the Shroud The Lair of the
White Worm (The Garden of Evil) Short Stories: Under the Sunset The Rose Prince
The Invisible Giant The Shadow Builder How 7 Went Mad Lies and Lilies The
Castle of the King The Wondrous Child Snowbound: The Record of a Theatrical
Touring Party The Occasion A Lesson in Pets Coggins's Property The Slim Syrens
A New Departure in Art Mick the Devil In Fear of Death At Last Chin Music A
Deputy Waiter Work'us A Corner in Dwarfs A Criminal Star A Star Trap A MoonLight Effect Dracula's Guest & Other Weird Stories Dracula's Guest The Judge's
House The Squaw The Secret of the Growing Gold A Gipsy Prophecy The Coming of
Abel Behenna The Burial of the Rats A Dream of Red Hands Crooken Sands Other
Stories The Red Stockade The Dualists The Crystal Cup Buried Treasures The
Chain of Destiny Our New House The Man from Shorrox' A Yellow Duster The 'Eroes
of the Thames The Way of Peace Greater Love Lord Castleton Explains The Seer
Midnight Tales Other Works: Famous Imposters
Tales From The Dark Past Collection Helen Susan Swift 2022-06-22 All four books
in Helen Susan Swift's series of historical horror novels, 'Tales From The Dark
Past', now available in one volume! Dark Voyage: It’s 1914, and fear and
paranoia rule the high seas. Iain Cosgrove sets sail abroad Lady Balgay, last
of Dundee’s once-grand sealing fleet. Fueled by rum and the tales of John
Pratt, the crew obsess over ancient superstitions; ones Iain casually dismisses
as simple lore... until they reach the frigid Artic seas. Soon, Iain's beliefs
are shaken when the ship discovers two castaways, and events take a sinister
turn. Dark Mountain: In the West Highlands of Scotland, few years after the end
of World War One, Brenda and her friends are preparing for an expedition of a
lifetime: climbing An Cailleach, also known as The Witch. But even before they
reach the base of the mountain, they realize that something is wrong. Strange
apparitions, even stranger locals and ancient superstitions are all signs that
they are on a dangerous path. What evil lurks in the depths of the dark
mountain? Dark Capital: Edinburgh, 1820s. On one side is the Old Town; ancient,
crumbling and full of poverty. On the other is the New Town - elegant, refined
and prosperous. When newly qualified Doctor Martin Elliot arrives, he discovers
that there is more darkness in the streets than he could have imagined. Ghosts
of the long-dead haunt the houses, and nightmares soon fill Martin’s head. Only
a relic of the past seems to give Martin respite, but can be balance its power
with the burden that comes with it? Whistlers Of The Dark: Scotland, 1899. When
young orphan Ellen Luath starts work as a kitchen maid in a remote farm, she
hopes she has left her troubled past behind. But something is not right at
Kingsinch farm. Soon, supernatural forces of long past return to haunt Ellen,
enclosing her in a circle of darkness. As time and place alter, can she keep
her sanity and find her place in an increasingly confusing and dangerous world?
Curse So Dark and Lonely: The Complete Cursebreaker Collection Brigid Kemmerer
2021-06-24 Four royals. Two thrones. One deadly curse. In the heart of
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Emberfall, Prince Rhen is trapped by a curse, haunted by the beast inside,
while beyond the palace walls, his kingdom falls to ruin. Far away, in modern
day Washington DC, Harper plays lookout for her brother. When she sees a woman
in danger, she rushes to help - only to be sucked into Rhen's cursed world.
What begins as a fairy tale twist unfurls into an epic tale of magic, danger,
love and betrayal in Brigid Kemmerer's New York Times bestselling Cursebreaker
series, as brother fights brother to claim the throne of Emberfall and save the
kingdom once and for all. Now, for the first time, explore Emberfall and fall
in love with Harper, Rhen, Grey and Lia Mara in one convenient eBook
collection. This collection contains: A Curse So Dark and Lonely A Heart So
Fierce and Broken A Vow So Bold and Deadly
The Dark Half Stephen King 2016-06-28 Master storyteller Stephen King presents
the classic “wondrously frightening” (Publishers Weekly) #1 New York Times
bestseller about a writer’s horrific and haunting pseudonym. “I’m back...I’m
back from the dead and you don’t seem glad to see me at all, you ungrateful son
of a bitch.” After thirteen years of international bestseller stardom with his
works of violent crime fiction, author George Stark is officially declared
dead—revealed by a national magazine to have been killed at the hands of the
man who created him: the once well-regarded but now obscure writer Thad
Beaumont. Thad’s even gone so far as to stage a mock burial of his wildly
successful pseudonym, complete with tombstone and the epitaph “Not a Very Nice
Guy.” Although on the surface, it seems that Thad can finally concentrate on
his own novels, there’s a certain unease at the prospect of leaving George
Stark behind. But that’s nothing compared to the horror about to descend upon
Thad’s new life. There are the vicious, out-of-control nightmares, for
starters. And how is he able to explain the fact that everyone connected to
George Stark’s untimely demise is now meeting a brutal end of their own in a
pattern of homicidal savagery...and why each blood-soaked crime scene has
Thad’s fingerprints all over it? Thad Beaumont may have once believed that
George Stark was running out of things to say, but he’s going to find out just
how wrong he is...
A Face in the Dark and Other Hauntings Ruskin Bond 2016-11-21 In Ruskin Bond’s
stories, ghosts, jinns, witches—and the occasional monster—are as real as the
people he writes about. This collection brings together all of his tales of the
paranormal, opening with the unforgettable, ‘A Face in the Dark’, and ending
with the shockingly macabre, ‘Night of the Millennium’. Featuring thrilling
situations and strange beings, A Face in the Dark and Other Hauntings is the
perfect collection to have by your bedside when the moon is up.
Dead City Omega Collection James Ponti 2016-10-11 Discover the truth about who
really lives above and below New York City with the entire Dead City
trilogy—now available in a collectible boxed set! I hate zombies. I know that
sounds prejudiced and I’m sure some are probably nice to kittens and love their
parents. But it’s been my experience that these are the exceptions to the rule.
Meet Molly Bigelow. She’s part of an elite team, OMEGA, whose job is to protect
the living—and the almost living—who share the island of Manhattan. In Dead
City, Molly is recruited to become a zombie hunter just like her mother. She
must come to terms with the idea that zombies exist, and that it’s her job to
help police them and keep the peace. At the same time, Molly just wants to be a
regular kid. But can she figure out how to do that when her mother was the most
feared—or most revered—zombie hunter in the history of New York City? In Blue
Moon, Molly’s efforts to help her Omega team track down the identity of the
original thirteen zombies takes her from the Macy’s Thanksgiving Day parade to
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New Year’s Eve in Times Square. Her loyalties to friends and family, and her
life, are about to be tested in ways she’d never imagine. In Dark Days, Molly
and the Omegas fight to contain the storm unleashed by Operation Blue Moon. As
they do, Molly’s personal life is thrown into turmoil when she discovers that
one of her closest friends has joined the ranks of the undead, a development
that threatens the Omegas as well as Molly’s relationship with her mother.
A Dark Faerie Tale Collection Books 1-8 Alexia Purdy 2017-09-19 This collection
contains books 1-8 of A Dark Faerie Tale Series. Magic and Malice abound in the
Land of Faerie. Shade is thrown into the treacherous Land of Faerie when she
meets a mysterious Teleen warrior made of fire and electricity. Sent on a
journey to obtain a rare magic only she can wield, she must race against time
to save her new friends from the wrath of the Unseelie armies. Dare to enter
Faerie where things are never as they seem.
Tome of Horror David Maurice Garrett 2009-09
The Dark Tower Boxed Set Stephen King 2017-09-05 For the first time ever as a
complete ebook series, all of Stephen King’s eight Dark Tower novels—one of the
most acclaimed and popular series of all time. Special bonus: The ebook boxed
set now includes The Complete Concordance, a user’s guide to the Dark Tower
world. Set in a world of ominous landscape and macabre menace, The Dark Tower
series features one of Stephen King’s most powerful creations—The Gunslinger—a
haunting figure who embodies the qualities of the lone hero through the ages,
from ancient myth to frontier Western legend. As Roland crosses a desert of
damnation in a treacherous world that is a twisted image of our own, he moves
ever closer to the Dark Tower of his dreams—and nightmares. This stunning,
must-have collection includes: The Dark Tower I: The Gunslinger; The Dark Tower
II: The Drawing of the Three; The Dark Tower III: The Waste Lands; The Dark
Tower IV: Wizard and Glass; The Dark Tower: The Wind Through the Keyhole; The
Dark Tower V: Wolves of the Calla; The Dark Tower VI: Song of Susannah; and The
Dark Tower VII: The Dark Tower. The perfect keepsake for Stephen King fans, The
Dark Tower 8-Book Boxed Set is the most extraordinary and imaginative cycle of
tales in the English language from “the reigning King of American popular
literature” (Los Angeles Daily News).
Jennifer L. Armentrout The Dark Elements Complete Collection Jennifer L.
Armentrout 2016-04-11 #1?New York Times bestselling author Jennifer L.
Armentrout draws readers into the extraordinary, irresistible world of Wardens
and demons in the New York Times bestselling series The Dark Elements. WHITE
HOT KISS: Book 1 Seventeen-year-old Layla just wants to be normal—fit in at
school, and go out on a real date with the gorgeous Zayne. Trouble is, Zayne
treats Layla like a sister—and Layla is anything but normal. She's half demon,
half gargoyle, with abilities no one else possesses. And even though Zayne is a
gargoyle, Layla's kiss will kill anything with a soul—including him. Then she
meets Roth—a tattooed, sinfully hot demon who claims to know her secrets.
Trusting Roth could ruin her chances with Zayne—and brand her a traitor. But as
Layla discovers she's the sole reason for a violent demon uprising, kissing the
enemy suddenly pales in comparison to the looming end of the world. STONE COLD
TOUCH: Book 2 Layla Shaw is trying to pick up the pieces of her shattered
life—no easy task for a seventeen-year-old. Her impossibly gorgeous best
friend, Zayne, is forever off-limits thanks to the mysterious powers of her
soul-stealing kiss. The Warden clan that has always protected her is suddenly
keeping dangerous secrets. And she can barely think about Roth, the wickedly
hot demon prince who understood her in ways no one else could. But sometimes
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rock bottom is only the beginning. Because suddenly Layla's powers begin to
evolve, and she's offered a tantalizing taste of what has always been
forbidden. EVERY LAST BREATH: Book 3 Every choice has consequences—but Layla
faces tougher choices than most. Light or darkness. Wickedly sexy demon prince
Roth, or Zayne, the gorgeous, protective Warden she never thought could be
hers. Layla has a new problem, too. A Lilin—the deadliest of demons—has been
unleashed, wreaking havoc on those around her…including her best friend. To
keep Sam from a fate worse than death, Layla must strike a deal with the enemy
while saving her city from destruction. But sometimes, when secrets are
everywhere and the truth seems unknowable, you have to listen to your heart,
pick a side—and then fight like hell…
Dark Places Gillian Flynn 2010-06 Your brother murdered your family. Your
evidence put him away . . . the gripping second novel from the author of the
mega-bestselling GONE GIRL. Libby Day was just seven years old when her older
brother massacred her family while she hid in a cupboard. Her evidence helped
put him away. Ever since then she has been drifting, surviving for over 20
years on the proceeds of the 'Libby Day fund'. But now the money is running out
and Libby is desperate. When she is offered $500 to do a guest appearance, she
feels she has to accept. But this is no ordinary gathering. The Kill Club is a
group of true-crime obsessives who share information on notorious murders, and
they think her brother Ben is innocent. Ben was a social misfit, ground down by
the small-town farming community in which he lived. But he did have a
girlfriend - a brooding heavy metal fan called Diondra. Through her, Ben became
involved with drugs and the dark arts. When the town suddenly turned against
him, his thoughts turned black. But was he capable of murder? Libby must delve
into her family's past to uncover the truth - no matter how painful...
Dark Side of The Ocean: 47 Book Collection (Pirate Novels, Treasure-Hunt Tales
& Sea Stories) Herman Melville 2019-12-18 Musaicum Books presents to you this
unique and meticulously edited sea adventure collection: Content: Captain
Charles Johnson: The History of Pirates R. L. Stevenson: Treasure Island Jack
London: The Sea Wolf The Mutiny of the Elsinore A Son of the Sun Daniel Defoe:
Robinson Crusoe Captain Singleton Tobias Smollett: The Adventures of Roderick
Random Walter Scott: The Pirate Frederick Marryat: Mr. Midshipman Easy
Masterman Ready; Or, The Wreck of the "Pacific" Edgar Allan Poe: The Narrative
of Arthur Gordon Pym of Nantucket James Fenimore Cooper: The Pilot: A Tale of
the Sea The Red Rover Afloat and Ashore: A Sea Tale Miles Wallingford Homeward
Bound; Or, The Chase: A Tale of the Sea Thomas Mayne Reid: The Ocean Waifs: A
Story of Adventure on Land and Sea Victor Hugo: Toilers of the Sea Herman
Melville: Redburn White-Jacket Moby Dick Benito Cereno R. M. Ballantyne: The
Coral Island: A Tale of the Pacific Ocean Fighting the Whales Jules Verne: The
Voyages and Adventures of Captain Hatteras In Search of the Castaways; Or, The
Children of Captain Grant 20 000 Leagues under the Sea Dick Sand: A Captain at
Fifteen An Antarctic Mystery L. Frank Baum: Sam Steele's Adventures on Land and
Sea Randall Parrish: Wolves of the Sea Charles Boardman Hawes: The Dark Frigate
The Mutineers Joseph Conrad: The Nigger of the 'Narcissus' Lord Jim Typhoon The
Shadow Line The Arrow of Gold Rudyard Kipling: Captains Courageous Ralph Henry
Barbour: The Adventure Club Afloat Rafael Sabatini: Captain Blood The Sea-Hawk
Jeffery Farnol: Black Bartlemy's Treasure Martin Conisby's Vengeance Henry De
Vere Stacpoole: The Blue Lagoon The Garden of God
Through the Dark: A Darkest Minds Collection Alexandra Bracken 2015-10-06 From
the hit series that's soon to be a major motion picture starring Amandla
Stenberg and Mandy Moore--now with a stunning new look and an exclusive sneak
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peek at The Darkest Legacy, the new novel in the Darkest Minds series! Don't
miss this breathtaking collection of stories set in the world of the bestselling Darkest Minds trilogy, now in paperback: IN TIME A desperate young man
is forced to make a terrible choice between his own survival and the future of
a little girl who won't speak, but who changes his life in ways he could never
imagine. SPARKS RISE A spark of light brightens a brutal world when a girl
named Sam encounters her childhood best friend at the government-run
"rehabilitation" camp, Thurmond. Lucas and Sam form a risky escape plan, but
sometimes even love isn't powerful enough to overcome unspeakable cruelty.
BEYOND THE NIGHT The camps are closed. A tyrant president has been deposed. But
for many Psi kids living rough, there is no home to return to, no place for
them in a country devastated by the past and anxious about the future. Every
day is a struggle for Sam, who knew all the rules at Thurmond and has been
thrown into a terrifying and uncertain new life. But there's more at stake than
Sam's own survival. She once made a promise to someone she loves, and the time
has come to fulfill it. From New York Times best-selling author Alexandra
Bracken comes a collection of three hauntingly beautiful novellas set in the
world of the Darkest Minds series. In the most harrowing of times, it takes a
ferocious strength not only to survive, but to stand up for those who cannot
fight their own battles. The characters in these stories--some new, some
familiar--face impossible missions, and the hardest of all may be protecting
the last flicker of hope in a seemingly endless night.
Dark Visions: A Collection of Modern Horror - Volume One Jonathan Maberry
2021-12-09 ENTER DARKNESS IN THIS BRAM STOKER AWARD®-NOMINATED VOLUME OF
HORROR. Just beyond the veil of perception is a darkened plane where ultimate
evil resides. Dark Visions: A Collection of Modern Horror - Volume One is
thirteen critically acclaimed tales of terror written by some of the most
visionary authors writing genre fiction today. -- A boy comes face-to-face with
evil in 'the most haunted town in America'... -- A series of gruesome murders
are linked to religious fanaticism... -- Boyhood friends on an English estate
battling malevolent forces of the occult... -- A down-on-his-luck author faces
the most terrifying decision of his life... -- A mysterious tapestry in a
historic hotel may be the doorway into darkness... -- A man with a deadly
disease resorts to unthinkable options... -- And so much more. FEATURING: -Mister Pockets: A Pine Deep Story by Jonathan Maberry -- Collage by Jay
Caselberg -- The Weight of Paradise by Jeff Hemenway -- Three Minutes by Sarah
L. Johnson -- Second Opinion by Ray Garton -- The Last Ice Cream Kiss by Jason
S. Ridler -- Scrap by David A. Riley -- What Do You Need? by Milo James Fowler
-- The Troll by Jonathan Balog -- Delicate Spaces by Brian Fatah Steele -Raining Stones by Sean Logan -- Show Me by John F.D. Taff -- Thanatos Park by
Charles Austin Muir Proudly presented by Grey Matter Press, the multiple Bram
Stoker Award-nominated independent publisher. Grey Matter Press: Where Dark
Thoughts Thrive
The Whisperer in Darkness Howard Phillips Lovecraft 2007 Millenia ago, the Old
Ones ruled our planet. Since that time, they have but slumbered. But when a
massive sea tremor brings the ancient stone city of R'lyeh to the surface once
more, the Old Ones awaken at last. This work brings together the original
Cthulhu Mythos stories of the legendary horror writer H P Lovecraft.
ARTHUR MORRISON Ultimate Collection: 80+ Mysteries, Detective Stories & Dark
Fantasy Tales (Illustrated) Arthur Morrison 2017-06-21 This carefully edited
collection has been designed and formatted to the highest digital standards and
adjusted for readability on all devices. Arthur Morrison (1863-1945) was an
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English author known for his detective stories, featuring the detective Martin
Hewitt, realistic, lower class answer to Sherlock Holmes. Martin Hewitt stories
are similar in style to those of Conan Doyle, cleverly plotted and very
amusing, while the character himself is a bit less arrogant and a bit more
charming than Holmes. Morrison is also known for his realistic novels and
stories about working-class life in London's East End, A Child of the Jago
being the best known. Table of Contents: Martin Hewitt Series: Martin Hewitt,
Investigator The Lenton Croft Robberies The Loss of Sammy Crockett The Case of
Mr. Foggatt The Case of the Dixon Torpedo The Quinton Jewel Affair The Stanway
Cameo Mystery The Affair of the Tortoise Chronicles of Martin Hewitt The Ivy
Cottage Mystery The Nicobar Bullion Case The Holford Will Case The Case of the
Missing Hand The Case of Laker, Absconded The Case of the Lost Foreigner
Adventures of Martin Hewitt The Affair of Mrs. Seton's Child The Case of Mr.
Geldard's Elopement The Case of the Dead Skipper The Case of the "Flitterbat
Lancers" The Case of the Late Mr. Rewse The Case of the Ward Lane Tabernacle
The Red Triangle The Affair of Samuel's Diamonds The Case of Mr. Jacob Mason
The Case of the Lever Key The Case of the Burnt Barn The Case of the Admiralty
Code The Adventure of Channel Marsh Novels: A Child of the Jago To London Town
Cunning Murrell The Hole in the Wall Short Story Collections: Tales of Mean
Streets The Dorrington Deed Box The Green Eye of Goona (The Green Diamond)
Divers Vanities Green Ginger Uncollected Stories Other Works
Unburied Rebecca Rowland 2021-06 In a bloody twist on the antiquated trope of
"burying the gays," the newest anthology from Dark Ink Books boasts brand new
short stories spotlighting LGBTQ+ characters. Presenting the darkest of themes
as explored by sixteen established and award-winning genre fiction scribes from
around the globe, Unburied contains creature features and paranormal hauntings,
shadow fables and dreadful delusions. This twisted box of curiosities serves
the readers a cornucopia of chilling horror, sci-fi terror, and dark fantasy.
Prepare to unearth your deepest nightmares.Felice PicanoGreg HerrenDaniel M.
JaffeJ. AskewLaramie DeanLaura DeHaanChristina DeliaSarah Lyn EatonThomas
KearnesVeronica KirinGeorge Daniel LeaAzzurra Nox Elin OlaussonRobert P.
OttoneLouis StephensonM.C. St. John
Dead City James Ponti 2012-10-02 Seventh-grader Molly has always been an
outsider, even at New York City's elite Metropolitan Institute of Science and
Technology, but that changes when she is recruited to join the Omegas, a secret
group that polices and protects zombies.
The Novels of Gillian Flynn Gillian Flynn 2012-07-31 "Gillian Flynn is the real
deal, a sharp, acerbic, and compelling storyteller with a knack for the
macabre." —Stephen King This collection, available exclusively as an ebook,
brings together the first two novels of Gillian Flynn, author of the #1 New
York Times bestseller Gone Girl. In Sharp Objects, Flynn’s debut novel, a young
journalist returns home to cover a dark assignment—and to face her own damaged
family history. With its taut, crafted writing, Sharp Objects is addictive,
haunting, and unforgettable. Flynn’s second novel, Dark Places, is an
intricately orchestrated thriller that ravages a family's past to unearth the
truth behind a horrifying crime. A New York Times bestseller and Weekend Today
Top Summer Read, Dark Places solidified Flynn’s status as one of the most
critically acclaimed suspense writers of our time.
Dark Fey Collection Cynthia A. Morgan 2022-06-23 All three books in 'Dark Fey',
a series of fantasy novels by Cynthia A. Morgan, now in one volume! The
Reviled: From a young age, Ayla has learned about the mortal enemy of all Fey
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of the Light: The cruel Reviled Fey. Gairynzvl is a Fey of the Light who was
abducted by the Reviled when he was young; now, he is one of them. Lurking in
the shadows, he lingers near Ayla and secretly whispers to her. The mystery he
presents is irresistible, but Ayla knows the Reviled Fey are devious. Should
she trust him, or will he tear her world apart? Standing In Shadows: Gairynzvl
escaped the captivity of The Reviled Fey, but the cost of his freedom was
higher than he ever imagined. Now, he wants to return to their dark realm, and
he wants Ayla and his new Fey of the Light friends to join him. Many perils
await them, but to rescue childfey who were abducted by the Reviled like he
was, Gairynzvl is ready to risk everything. Will the Fey of the Light risk war
with The Reviled, and who will join Gairynzvl's quest into the realm of shadows
and fear? Breaking Into The Light: Gairynzvl and his band of Liberators are not
only changing lives: they are fulfilling ancient prophecies and proving longaccepted beliefs inaccurate. Those who have lived in the Light all their lives
are suddenly faced with unavoidable questions. How is peace achieved? Can Light
unite with Darkness? Can all the atrocities the Dark Ones have inflicted really
be forgiven? The Fey of the Light have a deadly choice to make: ignore the
emerging truth, or risk the tranquility of their realm and go to war to offer
the Reviled a chance to change.
A Face in the Dark and Other Hauntings Ruskin Bond 2016-11 Ruskin bond once
famously remarked that while he does not believe in ghosts, he sees them all
the time - in the woods, in a bar, in a crowd outside a cinema. Not surprising,
then, that in his stories ghosts, jinns, witches - and the occasional monster ae as real as the people he writes about. He makes the supernatural appear
entirely natural, and therefore harder to ignore. This collection brings
together all of Ruskin Bond's tales of the paranormal written over five
decades. It opens with perhaps his best-known story, the unforgettable, Á face
in the dark', set in a pine forest outside Simla, and ends with the shockingly
macabre 'Night of the Millennium', where the scene of the action is an
abondoned cemetery. In between are tales featuring monkeys and a pack of dogs
come back from the dead, an elderly lady who is a witch after dark, a schoolboy
riding his bicycle up and down the country road where he was killed, and
Kipling's ghost in London's Victoria and Albert Museum. comprising twenty-eight
classic stories that range from the chilling to the whimsical for the
supernatural has its funny side too, a face in the dark and other hauntings is
the perfect collection to have by your bedside when the moon is up.
The Dark Amulet Collection Jennifer Ealey 2022-07-03 All three books in 'The
Dark Amulet', a series of epic fantasy novels by Jennifer Ealey, now in one
volume! The Pale-Eyed Mage: Sheldrake is a mage. Maud is a shapeshifter. When
their son is born, he is completely pale with nearly white eyes: the legacy of
a fearsome great-grandmother. Jayhan grows into a cheery, accident-prone eightyear-old, unhappily aware of his heritage. Soon, a dark-eyed orphan enters his
life; rescued from a brutal master to become their stableboy, Sasha's past is
shrouded in secrets. The only legacy Sasha has of the past is an obsidian
amulet. With ancient prophecies coming to bear and deadly enemies at all sides,
can they uncover the secrets of the dark amulet.. and survive? The Green-Eyed
Man: Stefan, one of the King’s arms masters, is appointed to train and protect
Sasha, whose green eyes are a color never seen among the people of Carrador.
This alone is enough to bring High Lord Tarkyn, forest guardian and sorcerer
from the neighboring country of Eskuzor, to investigate. What he discovers
turns Stefan’s world upside down. Soon, all other considerations are thrust
aside when Sasha and her friend are abducted by the Kimorans. Racing against
time, can Stefan save the two and bring peace to the realm? The Dark-Eyed
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Shaman: Upon return to Highkington, eleven-year-old Sasharia and her elder
brother, Jondarion, try to settle back into day-to-day life. But their
murderous aunt Toriana has no intention of allowing Sasha or Jon to survive,
and will go to any lengths to protect her throne. Setting out for Kimora, the
two hold on to a faint hope that Sasha, by wielding her amulet, can overcome
her aunt’s magical binding and confront Toriana herself. But even with the help
of her companions the task is monumental for a young girl. But Sasha is the
true High Shaman and holder of the dark amulet. She is the only person who can
even attempt to stop Toriana before the Kimoran armies invade Carrador. And
unknown to them all, another unexpected force is also in play.
The Dark Artifices, the Complete Collection Cassandra Clare 2020-05-26 All
three books in the #1 New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling Dark Artifices
trilogy are now available together in a collectible hardcover boxed set. The
Dark Artifices is a sequel series to the internationally bestselling Mortal
Instruments series. Emma Carstairs is a Shadowhunter—the best in her
generation. Together with her best friend and parabatai Julian Blackthorn, she
patrols the streets of Los Angeles, where faeries—the most powerful of
supernatural creatures—teeter on the edge of open war with Shadowhunters. But
when bodies of murdered humans and faeries continue to turn up, Emma and Julian
must strike an uneasy alliance with their supposed enemies in order to find the
killer. Meanwhile, an extremist faction of Shadowhunters called the Cohort will
do anything to seize power and turn Shadowhunters against Downworlders once and
for all. Emma, Julian, and their friends must embark on a series of quests from
the Sunset Strip to the enchanted sea that pounds the beaches of Santa Monica,
and deep into the realms of Faerie and beyond in order to save the Shadow World
as they know it—even as a deadly and ancient curse threatens to destroy them
and everyone they love. This beautifully packaged boxed set includes: Lady
Midnight Lord of Shadows Queen of Air and Darkness
Flash in the Dark Allison Spooner 2018-10-17 "Whether it be through brilliant
bursts of science fiction, sweet slice of life scenarios, or tense tales of
terror, in this debut chapbook Allison Spooner offers readers a masterclass not
only in flash fiction, but also engaging and intriguing stories completely told
in bite-sized morsels. The efficiency and energy here is both relentless and
unparalleled. Buy this book, as it's one you'll want to read, read again, and
share."-- Dirk Manning, writer/creator of NIGHTMARE WORLD, TALES OF MR. RHEE,
and more"Reading Allison Spooner's flash fiction is like going for a pleasant
walk around town and finding yourself irresistibly drawn into dark, damp, and
quite probably dangerous alleys. You know you shouldn't go down there, but you
just can't help yourself. Perfect for anyone with a slightly twisted sense of
humor and a finely tuned sense of irony."--Erin Bartels, author of We Hope for
Better Things---Like stepping off a stair you didn't realize was there, the
stories in this collection of flash fiction offer stomach flips, sudden jolts,
and quick bursts of terror. From a relentless mind control device, vengeful
actresses and quirky time travelers, to a future where our clones are our
slaves, these stories are flashes of fiction that teeter between dark and
light. In this collection, you'll find creatures that dance on the edge of the
darkness and tales that shine a little bit of light into the shadows. Find a
moment from your day to relish in that balance. Pick up this book, step off
that stair, and let your imagination explore the creepy corners found in Flash
in the Dark.
Tall, Dark and Dangerous Collection Volume 3 Suzanne Brockmann 2017-12-18 From
New York Times bestselling author Suzanne Brockmann, four novels in the fanwhen-it-was-dark-and-other-collected-works-by-guy
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favorite Tall, Dark and Dangerous series, collected here! IDENTITY: UNKNOWN:
Navy SEAL Mitchell Shaw wakes up one morning with idea who he is. The items
hidden in his possession are no help: an address and a .22 caliber sidearm. But
the address leads him to the Lazy 8 Ranch—and its beautiful manager, Becca
Keyes, who makes him believe he might have a future, even if he’s not sure
about his past. GET LUCKY: Navy SEAL Lucky O’Donlon is the original love-’emand-leave-’em guy, used to women swooning at his feet. So how can it be that
the frustratingly attractive journalist Sydney Jameson has nothing to offer him
but one very cold shoulder? TAYLOR’S TEMPTATION: When it came to protecting the
innocent, Bobby Taylor is your guy. Except when his best friend asks him to
keep an eye on his little sister. Gorgeous Colleen Skelly doesn’t look like
anyone’s kid sister, and he wants to keep more than just his eye on her…. NIGHT
WATCH: When U.S. Navy SEAL Chief Wes Skelly is sent to L.A. on assignment, he
agrees to go on a blind date with beautiful single mother Brittany Evans,
sister-in-law of a fellow SEAL. After all, he’s been secretly in love for
years, albeit with an unavailable woman. So what does he have to lose? Plenty,
it turns out. Because suddenly, the woman he thought he could never have is
available. However, so is Brittany—and not only that, she’s in danger.
Identity: Unknown originally published in 2000. Get Lucky originally published
in 2000. Taylor’s Temptation originally published in 2001. Night Watch
originally published in 2003.
It's Getting Dark Peter Stamm 2021-12-07 A new story collection from “one of
Europe’s most exciting writers” (New York Times Book Review) deftly evokes and
explores the shifts that occur when the world grows dark. Snowed in at a remote
artists’ residency in Vermont, Peter recalls another Christmas some thirty
years earlier, when he met Marcia by chance on a trip to New York City. Only
now, in this eerie, isolated place, does he begin to see the consequences of
their brief affair through a series of connections. When Hubert asks Sabrina to
model for a sculpture, she’s flattered and happy to help. But facing the
finished product, looking at herself from previously hidden angles, disturbs
her, and she becomes determined to follow her double after it’s sold to a
collector. Uneasy in his own skin and with the humdrum life set out for him,
David decides to rob a bank. He already has a mask for the purpose, but won’t
be using it today. He’s heard that bank robbers often study the scene for weeks
before they strike. So he’s started to lurk. We think we know our world, but
then the familiar suddenly turns strange, and even frightening. In these
powerfully affecting, minutely constructed stories, Peter Stamm illustrates how
fragile our reality really is, how susceptible to tricks of the heart and mind.
The Creeps Fran Krause 2017-09-26 A follow-up to the New York Times bestselling Deep Dark Fears: a second volume of comics based on people's quirky,
spooky, hilarious, and terrifying fears. Illustrator, animator, teacher, and
comic artist Fran Krause has touched a collective nerve with his wildly popular
web comic series and subsequent book Deep Dark Fears. Here he brings readers
more of the creepy, funny, and idiosyncratic fears they love illustrated in
comic form--such as the fear that your pets will tell other animals all your
embarrassing secrets, or that someone uses your house while you're not home--as
well as two longer comic short-stories about ghosts.
The Haunter of the Dark Howard Phillips Lovecraft 2011-06-05 From the dark,
mind-expanding imagination of H P Lovecraft, Wordsworth presents a third volume
of tales penned by the greatest horror writer of the 20th Century.
The Dark Road Series Collection Bruno Miller 2019-01-17 The complete Dark Road
when-it-was-dark-and-other-collected-works-by-guy
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series in one collection
The Dark-Hunters, Books 1-3 Sherrilyn Kenyon 2013-11-26 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Sherrilyn Kenyon has entertained millions of readers with
her extraordinary Dark-Hunter series. With over 40 million copies of her books
in print, Kenyon was dubbed "the reigning queen of the wildly successful
paranormal scene" by Publishers Weekly. Here together for the first time in a
fabulous eBook bundle are her popular Dark-Hunter novels: Night Pleasures Mad.
Bad and immortal. Amanda has been mistaken for her twin sister and the only one
who can save her life is a vampire with an axe to grind. Night Embrace Talon
and Sunshine have to fight the gods, and somehow figure out how to break the
curse on Talon, or Sunshine will be the next to die. Dance with the Devil Zarek
doesn't suffer from insanity. He enjoys every minute of it. But with his neck
in a noose, he must trust a goddess or die horribly.
How High We Go in the Dark Sequoia Nagamatsu 2022-01-18 NATIONAL BESTSELLER •
NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW EDITORS' CHOICE • ROXANE GAY'S AUDACIOUS BOOK CLUB
PICK Shortlisted for the The Ursula K. Le Guin Prize for Fiction "Moving and
thought-provoking . . . offering psychological insights in lyrical prose while
seriously exploring speculative conceits." — New York Times Book Review
"Haunting and luminous . . . Beautiful and lucid science fiction. An
astonishing debut." — Alan Moore, creator of Watchmen and V for Vendetta
Recommended by New York Times Book Review • Los Angeles Times • NPR • Wall
Street Journal • Entertainment Weekly • Esquire • Good Housekeeping • NBC News
• Buzzfeed • Business Insider • Bustle • Goodreads • The Millions • The
Philadelphia Inquirer • Minneapolis Star-Tribune • San Francisco Chronicle •
The Guardian • PopSugar • Literary Hub • and many more! For fans of Cloud Atlas
and Station Eleven, a spellbinding and profoundly prescient debut that follows
a cast of intricately linked characters over hundreds of years as humanity
struggles to rebuild itself in the aftermath of a climate plague—a daring and
deeply heartfelt work of mind-bending imagination from a singular new voice. In
2030, a grieving archeologist arrives in the Arctic Circle to continue the work
of his recently deceased daughter at the Batagaika Crater, where researchers
are studying long-buried secrets now revealed in melting permafrost, including
the perfectly preserved remains of a girl who appears to have died of an
ancient virus. Once unleashed, the Arctic plague will reshape life on Earth for
generations to come, quickly traversing the globe, forcing humanity to devise a
myriad of moving and inventive ways to embrace possibility in the face of
tragedy. In a theme park designed for terminally ill children, a cynical
employee falls in love with a mother desperate to hold on to her infected son.
A heartbroken scientist searching for a cure finds a second chance at
fatherhood when one of his test subjects—a pig—develops the capacity for human
speech. A widowed painter and her teenaged granddaughter embark on a cosmic
quest to locate a new home planet. From funerary skyscrapers to hotels for the
dead to interstellar starships, Sequoia Nagamatsu takes readers on a wildly
original and compassionate journey, spanning continents, centuries, and even
celestial bodies to tell a story about the resilience of the human spirit, our
infinite capacity to dream, and the connective threads that tie us all together
in the universe. "Epic . . . Sequoia Nagamatsu is a writer whose imagination is
matched only by his compassion, the kind we need to light our way through the
dark." — Chloe Benjamin, New York Times bestselling author of The Immortalists
"Wondrous, and not just in the feats of imagination, which are so numerous it
makes me dizzy to recall them, but also in the humanity and tenderness with
which Sequoia Nagamatsu helps us navigate this landscape. . . . This is a truly
amazing book, one to keep close as we imagine the uncertain future." — Kevin
when-it-was-dark-and-other-collected-works-by-guy
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Wilson, New York Times bestselling author of Nothing to See Here
Dark Souls: The Complete Collection George Mann 2021-10-27 In the Age of Fire,
only one thing is certain: darkness is coming. From hallowed and silver
knights, to lone adventures in unnatural lands, the fight against the rising
swathes of undead is unending and their battles are epic. Featuring stories by
some of the comic industry’s finest writers and artists, this collection is the
perfect jumping-on point for those new to the iconic series, and essential
reading for veterans of Namco-Bandai’s genre-defining videogame franchise.
Collects Dark Souls: The Breath of Andolus, Dark Souls: Winter’s Spite, Dark
Souls: Legends of the Flame, and Dark Souls: Age of Fire. “Jaw droppingly
gorgeous from start to finish.” – We The Nerdy
Dark Christmas Collection: 30+ Supernatural Thrillers, Mysteries & Ghost
Stories Thomas Hardy 2019-06-03 Musaicum Books presents to you a meticulously
edited Christmas Mysteries collection. This ebook has been designed and
formatted to the highest digital standards and adjusted for readability on all
devices. Content: The Silver Hatchet (Arthur Conan Doyle) What the Shepherd
Saw: A Tale of Four Moonlight Nights (Thomas Hardy) Markheim (Robert Louis
Stevenson) The Wolves of Cernogratz (Saki) Mustapha (Sabine Baring-Gould) The
Story of a Disappearance and an Appearance (M.R. James) The Christmas Banquet
(Nathaniel Hawthorne) The Ghost's Touch (Fergus Hume) Glámr (Sabine BaringGould) The Ghosts at Grantley (Leonard Kip) A Terrible Christmas Eve (Lucie E.
Jackson) Ghosts and Family Legends (Catherine Crowe) The Ghost: A Christmas
Story (William Douglas O'Connor) Thurlow's Christmas Story (John Kendrick
Bangs) The Mystery of My Grandmother's Hair Sofa (John Kendrick Bangs) The
Abbot's Ghost; or Maurice Treherne's Temptation (Louisa M. Alcott) Old
Applejoy's Ghost (Frank R. Stockton) Wolverden Tower (Grant Allen) The
Christmas-Eve Vigil (James Bowker) Told After Supper (Jerome K. Jerome) The Box
with the Iron Clamps (Florence Marryat) Joseph: A Story (Katherine Rickford)
The Story of the Goblins Who Stole a Sexton (Charles Dickens) The Ghost of
Christmas Eve (J. M. Barrie) The Dead Sexton (Joseph Sheridan Le Fanu) Uncle
Cornelius His Story (George MacDonald) The Grave by the Handpost (Thomas Hardy)
Number Ninety (Bithia Mary Croker) At Chrighton Abbey (Mary Elizabeth Braddon)
The Haunted Man (Charles Dickens) Doctor Marigold's Prescriptions (Charles
Dickens) The Christmas Carol (Charles Dickens) The Black Bag Left on a DoorStep (Catherine L. Pirkis) Between the Lights (E. F. Benson) Transition
(Algernon Blackwood) The Kit-Bag (Algernon Blackwood)
The Lamb among the Stars Collection: The Shadow and Night / The Dark
Foundations / The Infinite Day Chris Walley 2019-01-08 This collection bundles
Chris Walley’s entire epic Lamb among the Stars series into one e-book for a
great value! #1 The Shadow and Night In the first book in the epic Lamb among
the Stars series, author Chris Walley weaves the worlds of science and the
spirit, technology and supernatural into something unique in science fiction.
Twelve thousand years into the future, the human race has spread across the
galaxy to hundreds of terraformed worlds. The effects of the Fall have been
diminished by the Great Intervention, and peace and contentment reign under the
gentle rule of the Assembly. But suddenly, almost imperceptibly, things begin
to change. On the remotest planet of Farholme, Forester Merral D’Avanos hears
one simple . . . lie. Slowly a handful of men and women begin to realize that
evil has returned and must be fought. What will this mean for a people to whom
war and evil are ancient history? Thus begins the epic that has been described
as “If C. S. Lewis and Tolkien had written Star Wars.” The Shadow and Night was
previously published in two volumes: The Shadow at Evening and The Power of the
when-it-was-dark-and-other-collected-works-by-guy
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Night. #2 The Dark Foundations The Dark Foundations continues the epic story
begun in The Shadow and Night. Far beyond the tranquility of the Assembly
worlds, Nezhuala, Lord-Emperor of the Dominion, is preparing a merciless and
crushing attack on Farholme as a prelude to an onslaught on the Assembly. Back
on Farholme, Commander Merral D’Avanos recovers from his wounds after the
battle at Fallambet where the intruders were destroyed. Yet even as Merral
dreams of a return to peace, he receives a warning of imminent war on a massive
scale he cannot ignore. Amid the urgent preparations for battle, Merral and his
friends realize the inadequacy of their defenses. Then, with weeks to spare
before the predicted eve of war, Merral receives an offer of assistance from
the strangest of sources. But can it be trusted? As the wave of war finally
crashes over Farholme, Merral must find the answer to other questions in the
heat of battle: Can Farholme survive the growing internal strains? Who will pay
the price for victory? Will his own weaknesses undo both him and his world? #3
The Infinite Day “Vero, you remember you once said there were people who would
follow me to the gates of hell?” / “A figure of speech.” / “We’d better find
them. That’s where we’re going.” / After the defeat of the evil Dominion forces
at Farholme, Commander Merral D’Avanos prepares a task force to rescue thirty
hostages captured by the fleeing Margrave Lezaroth. Merral’s only hope is that
he can get to the hostages before they’re taken to Lord-Emperor Nezhuala at the
Blade of Night—the nexus of the Dominion’s power. But in order to get there,
Merral and his crew will have to survive a perilous trip through Below Space.
Meanwhile, news of the Dominion’s defeat at Farholme reaches Ancient Earth but
is tempered by the sobering truth of the enemy’s growth and strength. It is now
clear that an attack on the Assembly is imminent, but how far should the
Assembly go to stop it? And does the real danger lie in the Dominion or in the
subtle evil that has arrived at the heart of the Assembly itself? The Infinite
Day is the thrilling conclusion to the epic Lamb among the Stars series that
has readers and critics raving.
Tall, Dark and Dangerous Collection Volume 1 Suzanne Brockmann 2017-10-16 Tall,
Dark and Dangerous Collection Volume 1 by Suzanne Brockmann released on Oct 16,
2017 is available now for purchase.
Friday Black Nana Kwame Adjei-Brenyah 2018 A piercingly raw debut story
collection from a young writer with an explosive voice; a treacherously
surreal, and, at times, heartbreakingly satirical look at what it's like to be
young and black in America.
The Greatest Works of Arthur Machen - Ultimate Horror & Dark Fantasy Collection
Arthur Machen 2017-06-21 This unique collection of Arthur Machen's Greatest
Occult & Supernatural Works has been designed and formatted to the highest
digital standards. "The Three Impostors" is an episodic novel incorporating
several weird stories, and culminates in a final denouement of deadly horror,
connected with a secret society devoted to debauched pagan rites. "The Hill of
Dreams" recounts the life of a young man, Lucian Taylor, focusing on his dreamy
childhood in rural Wales, in a town based on Caerleon. "The Terror: — In
wartime Britain, a series of unexplained murders occur with no sign of who or
what is responsible. "The Secret Glory" — A public school boy becomes
fascinated by tales of the Holy Grail and escapes from his repressive school in
search of a deeper meaning to life. "The White People" — A young girl's diary,
recounting tales told her by her nurse, and her increasingly deep delving into
magic. "The Great God Pan" was at first widely denounced by the press as
degenerate and horrific because of its decadent style and sexual content,
although it has since garnered a reputation as a classic of horror. "The Inmost
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Light" — A scientist imprisons his wife's soul in a shining jewel, letting
something else into her untenanted body, but the jewel is stolen. "The Shining
Pyramid" — Strange arrangements of stones appear at the edge of a young man's
property. He and a friend attempt to decipher their meaning before it is too
late. "The Red Hand" — It focuses on a murder performed with an ancient stone
axe. Arthur Machen (1863-1947) was a Welsh author and mystic of the 1890s and
early 20th century. He is best known for his influential supernatural, fantasy,
and horror fiction. Table of Contents: The Three Impostors The Hill of Dreams
The Terror The Secret Glory The White People The Great God Pan The Inmost Light
The Shining Pyramid The Red Hand The Great Return The Bowmen The Children of
the Pool The Bright Boy ...
The After Dark Collection Lauren Blakely 2020-06-28 A delicious collection of
the enticing books The Engagement Gift, The Virgin Gift, and The Decadent Gift!
The Engagement Gift... Some fantasies are better left unsaid. Besides, I don't
need to act on every wild thought that flits through my imagination, not when
my fiancé and I have the kind of life I've aways longed for -- passionate,
intimate and oh so real. I can’t risk losing him, so I focus on building our
life together as a couple. But the more insistent my thoughts become, the
closer I get to telling him what I want most... *** The Virgin Gift I might
still carry my V-card, but I know exactly what I want in a man. Smart, charming
and oh-so-skilled. Too bad I haven't found him yet. But maybe he's found me.
Because when my charming, laid-back, next-door neighbor discovers a secret list
I keep, he volunteers to work through every single item on it. Including the
last one -- at the end, we walk away and stay friends. I say yes to his offer,
and that's when I discover another side to him. A side I adore. A side I crave.
He's commanding, intense, and everything I've ever wanted. But as we check
things off one by one, I find myself breaking the most important rule of all.
And I have no idea what it will do to my heart. *** The Decadent Gift The rules
of the game were simple. One weekend. We play our roles. Actually, we play lots
of roles. I get the info I need for a secret work project. We go back to how we
were. That’s what I proposed to handsome, clever, commanding Jake. That’s what
he said yes to — this decadent gift of a weekend that would get me out of
trouble. But that’s not what happened when our nights together in Vegas ended .
. .
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